News story: Healthcare Environmental
Services: information for employees

Employees of Healthcare Environmental Services Limited (HES, company number
SC173861) were made redundant on 27 December 2018.

We appreciate this is a very distressing time for former employees.

If you have worked for HES for at least 2 continuous years under a contract
of employment you can apply to the Insolvency Service for your redundancy

pay.

We are in contact with the company about the information we need so that we
can fast-track the assessment of redundancy claims.

Factsheet: Healthcare Environmental Services Limited Factsheet — what to do
when you've been made redundant (PDF, 237KB, 2 pages)
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